

## UNIVERSITY OF SANTO TOMAS

## OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

UST:S006-00-CI26 AY: 2019-2020

TO:

THE DEANS, REGENTS, DIRECTORS, PRINCIPALS AND

CONCERNED HEADS OF DEPARTMENTS

FROM:

THE OFFICE OF THE SECRETARY-GENERAL

**SUBJECT:** 

SUSPENSION OF SOME IN- AND OFF-CAMPUS ACTIVITIES

DATE:

**3 FEBRUARY 2020** 

As part of the University's precautionary measures against the spread of Novel Coronovirus (nCoV), the University announces the **indefinite suspension of some of the previously scheduled activities**, **effective immediately**.

These activities include off-campus activities (e.g. retreats), in-campus activities (e.g. recollection, goodwill games/sportsfest), and other future activities that gather participants in auditoria as well as in other crowded and closed spaces (e.g. general assembly, college fair, alumni homecoming).

Concerning inbound and outbound activities, please refer to the guidelines of the previously issued Memorandum No. 26 dated January 29, 2020 by the Office of the Vice-Rector for Academic Affairs.

In strict observance of the precautionary measures earlier released, the academic units are requested to explore alternative means of delivering the expected outcomes of the said activities or may plan to hold the event in smaller groups inside the classrooms.

Thank you.

FR. JESŲS M. MIRANDA, JR., O.P.

Secretary-General



